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Dear Community Partners,  
 

The McCullough-Hyde Foundation is excited to announce the launch of the Community Granting 

Program, as part of the expanded philanthropic mission of the Foundation. It is anticipated that more 

than $200,000 in funding will be available annually through this grantmaking program.  
 

The Community Granting Program is a philanthropic program that makes investments that address 

significant health needs of local communities. The Foundation will partner with and provide funding 

to local organizations that are leading the way to build healthier communities. 
 

The Foundation invites proposals from organizations for programs and projects that focus on 

education, prevention programs, awareness efforts, wellness opportunities and direct care in the 

following areas: 
 

• Mental Health 

• Alcohol and Drugs Abuse 

• Access to Healthcare 

• Food Insecurities and Obesity 

• Healthy Behaviors 
 

Organizations that are a 501(c)(3) or other not-for-profit organization located in Butler County, Ohio, 

Franklin County, Indiana, Preble County, Ohio or Union County, Indiana are encouraged to apply for a 

Community Grant. The annual funding cycle deadlines are April 15, August 15 and December 15.  
 

The Community Grant Application is available online at TriHealth.com/MHMHFoundation. Additional 

information and material such as the Request for Proposals, granting guidelines, deadlines and best 

practices are also available on the Foundation’s website. 
 

Please direct all questions related to the Community Granting Program, application process and grant 

guidelines to Executive Director Tyler Wash at Tyler_Wash@TriHealth.com or (513) 524-5650. 
 

On behalf of the Community Granting Committee and the Board of Trustees, thank you for all the 

work that you do for those you serve. We appreciate you!  
 

With great appreciation,  
 

 
Travis Robinson 
Community Granting Committee Chair 


